
Light and Life FM School has had many activities this year, activities that have

brought joy, fun and learning experiences to the kids. It has been amazing to see the

contentment of every kid while learning and getting to understand different things

through these projects.

In the end-of-year ceremony, they were able to present and show some of the things

they learned. We had activities focused on character traits called “Cultivating and

Applying Values for a Comprehensive Training”, we also had a science fair called "I

Learn and Have Fun through Science" in which students from 1st to 6th grade

demonstrated their knowledge through the various topics presented. But there was

one project called "Solidarity Does Not Go Out of Style" that really moved the hearts

of the kids, and Lázaro wanted to share his experience with you.

- My name is Lázaro Silva. I am 12 years old and I

live in the Mburika neighborhood, Ventura section of

the city of Cambyreta in the department of Itapúa,

Paraguay.

I attend the meetings of the House of Peace

(Community Church Planting) that operates

in the neighborhood and I am learning a lot

about the love of Jesus. I made the decision

to get baptized and follow Jesus a year ago

at the Light and Life FMC in Encarnación.



This year the Lord put together for me

and many children, a team of people

who with so much love and patience

guide us in the knowledge of His

ways. Students of the Light and Life

FM School sent us a donation of

clothes, shoes and toys that were

very useful for me and for many

children. Thanks to the Project

"Solidarity Does Not Go Out of Style"

implemented by the students, teachers and directors of Light and Life FM school, I

was able to learn the importance of giving and be grateful for what God gives us,

knowing that he takes care of us at all times. I was so happy to see my friends and

families in my neighborhood happy with what we have received.


